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           2/14/25 

Message from the Board 

On February 12th we had our Elections for the 2025 Board of Directors. The four members of the Board who 

were up for reelection were elected. We would like to thank you for giving us the privilege of serving the 

Community for another year, The results of the election clearly express the confidence in what we have been 

able to accomplish. To those of you who may not think we accomplished everything you would have liked us to, 

we can only ask that you bother to get involved in the process. 

We have reached e-voting enrollment of about 65%. We are at the point where what is saved in mailing costs 

exceeds the yearly cost of the e-voting contract. However 65% is far short of the involvement needed to have 

any expectation of being able to make the changes that the Board has made, to become permanent. To 

better reflect the desires of our Association through the necessary Document Changes, it will be necessary to 

have many more of us taking part in the process. Also, even though over 250 members have enrolled with e-

voting, only about 130 bothered to vote. It would be nice for us to believe that the rest of our members are 

so happy with the way things are headed that they don't see a need to be involved. Even if this is the case, it 

would be appreciated if more of you would be willing to participate. 

We would like to be able to convey optimism regarding our SPA and Roof, but neither of our contractors has 

done much but disappoint us. Our expectations have been made clear and even at this point we are looking 

into realistic alternatives. 

In our quest to have everyone interested in being able to contact their new friends, we are requesting that you 

supply whatever level of information you are comfortable with, to Kristine for addition to our Owners 

Directory. 

We became aware that we had been omitting reminding our members that you are welcome to bring up 

items of interest or concern at Board meetings. This has been corrected and will be brought to everyone's 

attention and included on the agenda. 

We want to remind everyone to look into the upcoming events … it’s a great way to meet your neighbors and 

have some fun. If you have an idea for a new activity, let us know. JoAnn or  

Kristine would love to hear from you. 
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As part of our ongoing commitment to keeping you informed, we would like to reintroduce the members of our Board of 
Directors. Our board is dedicated to serving the community and ensuring the continued well-being and success of our 
neighborhood. 

The 2025 Board members are as follows: 

 Mike Dorman – President 

 Anita Brown – Vice President 

 Marianne Regan – Secretary 

 Jo-Ann Orlando – Treasurer 

 Kathy Thrasher – Director 

 Jon Gutmacher – Director 

 Jess Kaufman – Director 
 
We believe that clear and open communication is essential for a strong community. To keep everyone informed, we utilize 
several means of communication, including: 

 Email 

 Newsletters 

 TV Channel 1075 

 Community Website 

 Phone – You can contact the community manager at 561-495-1133 with any questions. 

 Monthly Board Meetings 
 
We are excited to announce the future rollout of a Homeowner Directory! Have you ever driven by a neighbor’s home 
and thought, Where did they get those beautiful lights or those amazing plants? The directory will allow you to connect 
with neighbors who have opted in, making it easier to share  
recommendations and stay connected. If you’d like to be included, fill out your consent form today! 

Did you install your internet with Blue Stream yet? Please call 561-264-2880. 

Ladies Club Bingo—Everyone is welcome! 
Please join us for a night of fun 

 

 When: Thursday, March  27th  

 Doors Open: 6:30 PM 

 Game Begins: 7:00 PM sharp 

 Location: The Coco Wood Lakes Clubhouse 

 Costs: $20 for 10 games 

 
Please RSVP by March 24th to:  

Sandy 561-699-3491 

SHS54@juno.com 

Sharon 484-213-9484 





EASY 
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See CocoWoodLakes.com  
(newsletters menu) for   

word puzzle and Sudoku answers. 

Puzzles... 
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